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In general, we are in agreement with the commission regarding the new boundaries.
Although we would have preferred the whole of the area of Chuckery to have remained in St Matthew's Ward, it does make sense to keep it 
together within one ward.
Additionally, keeping Pleck and Palfrey unchanged is logical as these are very much identifiable and have 'natural' boundaries.
We are therefore satisfied with the proposals from the commission.
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